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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmental Protection Division
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Ms. A.J. McAllister

4244 Internaticnal Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Ms. McAllister:

Fort Stewart is pleased to submit the groundwater analytical
results for Fort Stewart’s former underground storage tank (UST)
#70, Building 953, Facility Identification Number 9-089019. In
correspondence dated December 28, 1998 (Perez to Coughlan), Fort
Stewart recommended resampling the four existing monitoring wells
at the former UST #70 site in order to confirm or deny that all
previously detected groundwater contamination has been remediated
(i.e., natural attenuation) to non-detect. The groundwater
analytical data from the March 10, 1999 re-sampling event is
provided for your use and convenience, and indicates that benzene
was not detected in any of the four site wells.

In addition, the site has been re-ranked using the May 1998
Site Ranking Form and received a score of 50 (see enclosure).
Thus, based on the analytical results from the March 1999 re-
sampling event and the site score, Fort Stewart respectfully
requests that Facility Identification #9-089019 be assigned a "No
Further Action Required" status.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Ms.
Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public
Works, Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-8461 or (912) 767-7919,

respectively,

Sincerely,

Alomas O éz/ 04/29 (79
/M o isL,
Colonel, U.S. Army

Director, Public Works

Enclosures




